
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Firstly, I would like to thank you all for your ongoing support in very unusual times.  As 

we enter a second lock down and another wave of COVID 19 it is of vital 

importance that we all do as much as we can to be COVID safe. 

 

Once again, we will be reminding students of the importance of the following:- 

 

- Washing their hands for 20 seconds and avoid touching their face 

- Social Distancing where it is possible to do so 

- Staying in their year group bubble 

- Wearing a mask at all times, with the exception of being in lesson 

- Not touching each other at any time 

- Not sharing equipment 

 

Students also need to be following these rules outside of school.  We ask all parents 

to reinforce this with their children and help to remind them daily why this is 

important for us all and our community. 

 

Once again thank you for your help and support. Stay safe. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Mr Stafford 

Vice Principal 
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